
 

03 December 2021 
 
Anthony Jordan 
fyi-request-17770-eb3fab2a@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Anthony 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-015714 
Thank you for your email of 30 November 2021, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

1.  Timeframes of Initiatives the ACC has made to establish any adverse effects of PFOA 
2.  Timeframes of Initiatives the ACC has made to establish any adverse effects of PFTE 
3. All Documents pertaining to Inquiries into PFOA 
4. All Documents pertaining to Inquiries into PFTE 
5. All other information that would indicate a serious stance of Prevention of Adverse effects by the 

Accident Compensation Corporation pertaining to the above mentioned chemicals 
 
ACC has no initiatives or enquiries relating to PFOA of PFTE 
ACC has no inquiries or prevention initiatives relating to PFOA or PFTE. We are, therefore, refusing your 
request under Section 18(e) of the Act as this information does not exist. 
 
How to get in touch 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 
802 602. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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